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UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 

 
 
 
Saturday 17th August 
PFA Bunnings BBQ 
 
Tuesday 27th August 
Art 
Show/Literacy/Numeracy 
Evening 5-7pm 
 
Monday 16th- Friday 20th   
September 
Life Education Van 
 
Thursday 19th September 
Footy Day 

 

To support families in the challenge of raising 
children, we have engaged in a partnership with 
‘Parentingideas’.  
This is founded by and directed by well known 
psychologist, Michael Grose (you may have seen him 
on the news) – Michael is the author of 8 parenting 
books, he is a columnist and a parent educator. We 
will have access to his regular newsletters and you 
will be able to ‘link’ from our newsletter to his great 
‘tips’ papers as well as other articles and resources. 
Michael Grose 
 
We would also like to inform you of an upcoming 
discussion at Royal Botanic Gardens in Cranbourne 
with Michael Ungar –‘ Children and Nature – why they 
need each other’ Michael Ungar 
 
I am looking forward to this Saturday’s fundraiser, 
where our PTA are running a BBQ at Cranbourne 
Bunnings between 8.00am – 4.00pm. We hope to see 
you there. Please pass this on to family and friends. 

 
 
 
Cheryl Van Deursen – Principal 
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1st   Bakewell & Childers 
 
2nd  Russell 
 
3rd  Cameron 

Quote: 
‘When we share our achievements with others, we 

gain pride in our actions’ 
 

 

http://cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au/articles/17
http://cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au/eventdetails/10/2013-10-29
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SCHOOL NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 

 

CURRICULUM NEWS 
 

Celebrating our learning! 
In recognition of Literacy & Numeracy week, we are having a Family Open Evening on  
 

Tuesday 27th August, from 5.00pm – 7.00pm. 
 

This is a great opportunity for you to work with your child to complete Literacy and Numeracy 
problems together. All activities will take place in the main building. 
Plans for the evening include: 
 

 An Art show, showcasing the wonderful artistic talents of our students.  
      Art work from students Prep – Grade 6 will be displayed to reflect the concepts  
      students have studied so far this year. 
  

 Literacy and Numeracy based activities. 
      These activities will enable you to work together to complete them.   
 

 “Where’s Wally?” search activity to be completed as you move through each of the learning      
spaces, collecting a clue to fill out the crossword. 

 
 
 A sausage sizzle will be available – prices of items will be advertised shortly. 

We would love to see all of you here joining in the fun 

Di Fernand - Assistant Principal 

Student 
Birthdays 

 
 
Happy Birthday to 
the students who 

celebrate their 
birthdays this 

week 
 

Logan H. 
 

Jasymn B. 
 

Kiarnah B. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts 

this week! 

Grade Student For being 
Prep PAM Baahes D. Co-operative 

Junior BA Jacob D. Respectful 

Junior HM Layla P. Organised 

Junior MC Beau R. Adaptable 

Middle LB  Kaiya D. Co-operative 

Middle MD Riley B. Persistent 

Middle SG Chloe I. Responsible 

Senior IW Aaron H. Persistent 

Senior MR Kenny S. Creative 

Senior RP Sarah S. Co-operative 

P.E. Elly S.          (JBA) Confident 

Art   

Personal  Dev Vithum S. (MLB) Co-operative 

Assistant 
Principal 

Kayla H   (MMD) Responsible 

Principal Kayla H   (MMD) Responsible 

 

 
 
 

EMA: 
If you are a recipient 
of the Education 
Maintenance 
Allowance and have 
nominated for it to 
be paid into your 
bank account, the 
second instalment 
should appear in 
your bank account in 
the next few days. If 
you did not return a 
yellow form to the 
office, you will 
receive your 
payment by cheque. 
Cheques should 
arrive in the next 
few weeks. We will 
inform you of their 
arrival via the 
newsletter and the 
website. 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 3 

STUDENT NEWS 

 

Physical Education at Cranbourne Primary School      
                
                     Year 5/6 Basketball Hoop Time 

On Monday, 29 children from Cranbourne Primary School had an excellent day competing against teams from 
local Cranbourne and Berwick primary schools. All our teams played well against some very skilled competition. 
Each team did their best and competed in a fair and sporting way. Added to this, their behaviour throughout the 
day was exemplary. The girls and boys played some very impressive basketball. Highlights included some excellent 
passing, capturing the opposition by surprise and this in turn resulted in scoring many goals. All teams had success 
and the children enjoyed the day.  
Special thanks to the Anne Mastrangioli, Sara Callus and Gene Callus who helped with providing coaching and 
support on the day.  
 
All Stars Boys    Cranbourne  1                All Star Girls   Cranbourne    1 

Number Name Number Name 

9 Emmitt C. 7 Jade T. 

11 Nathan R. 8 Kellie B. 

4 Jett K. 4 Jaymee E. 

20 Justin L. 5 Sarah S. 

7 Nicholas W. 9 Lauren S. T. 

13 Andy R. 12 Hannah R. 

6 Jordan M. 13 Tiffany I. 

8 Heath G.   

 
Future Stars   Cranbourne                          Rookies  Cranbourne  

Number Name Number Name 

31 Jemma C. 4 Abbey H. 

20 Faith D. 11 Charli R.K.    

10 Kaylah D. 9 Maddison W. 

15 Brooke J. 21 Mikey U. 

12 Lilriro T.-W. 24 Kenny S. 

30 Daniel J.  45 Jett C. 

23 Kyle S.   

22 Connor C.   
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BUNNINGS BBQ 
 
Cranbourne Primary PFA will be hosting a Bunning’s BBQ to be held at the Homemakers Centre 
Cranbourne on Saturday 17th August. 
This is a great fundraising opportunity for our school, so your support would be greatly 
appreciated.  
We need volunteers to help with cooking and serving during the day.  
If you are able to help on this day please see the ladies in the school office. 
Or show your support by coming along to buy a sausage! 
Thank you from your PFA.          
 

School Uniform Reminder! 
 

Please ensure your child attends school in correct school uniform. Coats, jackets and scarves can be 
worn travelling to and from school, but students must wear correct school uniform during the 
school day.  Uniforms can be purchased through Beleza and if you have any questions you can 
contact the office or locate our Student Dress Code/Uniform Policy on the school web site. 
Beleza is still offering 20% off the regular price of their current stock of bomber jackets. 
Hats will be compulsory again in term 4. If your child has lost their hat, new hats can be purchased 
from Beleza. 
 

TAKE HOME A BIG BROTHER OR BIG SISTER 
Give your children the wonderful opportunity to have an international big brother or big sister by hosting 
one of our exceptional international students arriving in Australia in February 2014 for their 3, 5 or 10 
month programs. Our international students from France, Germany, Italy, Austria, Sweden, Norway, 
Denmark, Finland, the U.S.A, South America and Japan will live as a local, attend a local secondary 
school, arrive with their own spending money and comprehensive insurance cover – all arranged by 
Southern Cross Cultural Exchange. Visit us at www.scce.com.au, email scceaust@scce.com.au or 
call us toll free on 1800 500 501, request our international student profiles, and capture the spirit of 
family and friendship!  

 
CRANBOURNE SECONDARY COLLEGE MUSIC SCHOLARSHIP 

Cranbourne Secondary College is offering an exciting and innovative new two year music scholarship to 25 
students commencing Year 7 in 2014. The scholarship comprises two years free loan of a musical instrument 
(flute, clarinet, alto saxophone, trumpet or trombone) and two years free tuition. The students will all be in the 
same class as each other and be expected to attend Band Practice for one hour a week (either before or after 
school). Students will be required to sit a “Musical Assessment Test” as a pre-requisite for selection. For further  
Enquiries please contact the Performing Arts Co-ordinator, Mr Dale Brimblecombe, on (03) 5996 3544 or email at: 
brimblecombe.dale.d@edumail.vic.gov.au. 

 

Thank-you to all the families who have shopped at the 
Good Guys and brought in their Cranbourne Cash 
vouchers – congratulations to those families who had 
members of their extended family also shop and collect 
vouchers.  
 

If you are looking for a sporting 
club or community activity for 
your child please check our 
website under the community 
activities tab.  
www.cranbourne-
ps.vic.edu.au 
 

http://www.scce.com.au/
mailto:scceaust@scce.com.au
http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au/
http://www.cranbourne-ps.vic.edu.au/

